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Craig, Sondra

From: Andrew Elliott <aelliott1977@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 8:02 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Resolution 25-0723

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Council Members,  
We are writing in support of continued funding for security in the parks and parking ramps.  We walk past Burns 
Park several times a week on our way downtown and have seen physical and verbal altercations there. If we 
want the parks to be accessible to the citizens of La Crosse, they must first be safe.  Having the security guards 
present is a good first step.  When the security guards are present, the Park is calmer and more 
welcoming.  Without the security guards, there tend to be more problems.  Please vote yes on the resolution. 
Andrew and Michelle Elliott 
237 10th St South 
La Crosse  


